
  
 

STALL CO-ORDINATORS NEEDED 

-Sweet Stall 

-Face Painting & Tattoo Stall  
 
-Nail Painting Bar 

COMING UP ... 

-Look out for the Donation Checklist coming home 
with your child. (classroom collections start 19 August 
– over 5 weeks).  Items required:   

Mystery Bottles, Lucky Dip, Sugar, Eco bags 
 
-Drive through collections start Friday  
23 August between 8.30am – 9am 
(drop off by the Wave TV Room)  

- Helper forms available at the office and  
online.  Let us know what shifts you can help with on 
Gala day 19 October.  

-Gala Raffle, books coming this week. If you require 
more books to sell, please contact the office. 

CRAFT TEAM 
Do you have off cuts of material you could donate to 
the school?  Be it cotton, felt, ribbon or other.  We are 
looking to make craft items now, these can be 
dropped to the school office. 
 
*Would you like to join a team of crafters & prepare 
some items at home in your own time?   
*Are you a crafty person yourself and have some 
items to donate?   
*Are you handy with wood or concrete and like 
creating items that way? 
 
Please get in touch with Karen Knapp on 
email:  kknapp@hotmail.co.nz  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Who to contact: 
paremataschoolpta@gmail.com 

 

NEWSLETTER-13 August 2019 

SORTING DATES 
Working bee sorting dates  
Saturday 14 September 9-11am and  
Saturday 28 September  (weather 
dependant)  
(Senior court by the containers) 

ENTERTAINMENT 
Do you or someone you know sing, dance, perform in 
a band or have some amazing talents we could 
showcase at the upcoming school gala? We are on the 
hunt for some super acts willing to perform on the 
day and donate their time to our gala fundraiser. If 
the answer is yes, please get in touch with Angela 
either by phone or email – angela@getfixed.co.nz or 
022 355 4269 

DONATIONS WE ARE LOOKING FOR 

-Preserves -Books-Clothing 
-Toys (games & puzzles)  

-Bric-a-Brac 
-Plants  
-Crafts   
 

WE NEED A SPONSORSHIP TEAM 
We are looking for around 6 people to urgently help 
out here!  Email: dianeh7@xtra.co.nz 

Can you assist by contacting around 5 businesses from 
previous years prior to October, assisting our 
organised Co-ordinator Diane?    

*Can you contact a business either in person or by 
email? 

*Can you collect items that have been donated from 
businesses on behalf of Diane? 

*Package silent auction items? 

*Package quick fire raffle items? 

Saturday 19th October 

11.00am – 3.00pm 


